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June 1, 2021 
 

 
SENT VIA EMAIL ONLY 
Casey McDermott 
New Hampshire Public Radio 
cmcdermott@nhpr.org 
 
 
Re: May 27, 2021 Right to Know Regarding Cost of Windham Audit (2021149391) 
 
Dear Casey: 
 
 We received your request on May 27, 2021, for documents under New Hampshire 
RSA 91-A regarding: 
 

The financial cost of the election audit conducted pursuant to Senate Bill 43. 
 
 Please be advised that due to the ongoing audit process, we are unable to provide 
that information to you within 5 days.  For example, we do not have bills from the State’s 
chosen auditor, Harri Hursti, or the jointly chosen auditor, Philip Stark.  We estimate that 
it could take us until July 19, 2021, to obtain, locate, and review the documents requested 
to determine if they can be produced in accordance with RSA 91-A.  We will produce 
information, as it becomes available, on a rolling basis.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Anne Edwards   
Anne M. Edwards 
Associate Attorney General 
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